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Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

On Tuesday we were incredibly proud of our Nursery and Reception children as they were
very reverent and reflective as part of their Lenten Prayer time. Thank you to the parents
that were able to come in and support. Yesterday Y1/2 and Y5/6 had a visit from Rugby
Fire Officers teaching them how to stay safe and what to do in the event of a fire. Mrs
Tassell took a group of Year 4’s to Rugby Library to take part in the annual reading
challenge. The team were fantastic and won all categories. Well done to them and Y4 and
a huge thank you to Mrs Tassell for preparing them so well.

Have a lovely weekend. 
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Lenten Fundraising

Lent Prayer times
Next week we begin the season of Lent. 
Throughout Lent each class will be leading a class 
liturgy that parents are invited to attend. Liturgies 
will begin at 9.10am. 

Y1/2: 20th March
Y3/4: 15th March
Y5/6: 27th March

Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea
Nursery, Reception and Y1/2 
would like to invite mums, 

grandmas, aunties, sisters etc to 
our Mother’s Day afternoon tea 

on Friday 17th March at 2pm. 
One adult per child – more 

details will be sent out after half 
term. 

Monday 13th March - Nursery/Reception & Y1/2 to 
donate cakes.
Friday 17th March – KS2 to donate cakes
Friday 24th March – Anyone welcome to donate old 
soft toys that are in a good condition.
Each Friday all children are welcome to bring money 
in to buy from the sales.  

Date changes:

Monday 13th March Cake sale – EYFS and 
KS1 children to donate cakes

Friday 17th March 9.10am Year 5/6 
assembly
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School Meals – UPDATE

Please consider joining our school lottery. Cash prizes 
are won every week with very good odds as it is only 
between the people that sign up in our school. The 
money raised goes straight back into the school for the 
children. It is really easy to sign up following this link: 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/o
ur-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

If we have 50 tickets sold we can raise over £1000 over 
the course of the year. 

Thank you to all our supporters we really appreciate 
your help. 

Our School Lottery

I am pleased to inform you that the school
dinners will resume back to normal from
Monday 12th March. Children will have the
choice of 3 hot meal options.

Please visit the school website/webpage
for menu choices.

PLEASE COULD CHILDREN WHO BRING
GRAPES IN TO SCHOOL AS A SNACK OR
PACKED LUNCH HAVE THEIR GRAPES CUT
UP TO PREVENT CHOKING

10th March 2023

CHILDRENS LITURGY AT PRINCETHORPE COLLEGE

The Childrens’ Liturgy begins again on Sunday 12 March 
2023 in the Chapel of Our Lady of the Angels, Princethorpe

College during the 10.30am Mass.

The children will be invited to participate in their own 
liturgy, relevant to the Mass of the Day, with one of our 

parents. All the ladies have a DBS certificate carried out by 
the Safeguarding Office of the Archdiocese in Birmingham.

The Childrens’ Liturgy is term time only. 
All materials are provided – there is no charge.

Fr Teddy O’Brien MSC looks forward to meeting you all on 
Sunday.

If you have any questions or queries please contact Loretta 
Curtis, Parish Secretary, at 

stanne.wappenbury@rcaob.org.uk

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to –
keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page –
Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Back soon.

.

Workers Of The Year 

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

100% 97% 99% 94% 96% 96% 100%

Attendance and Punctuality 
Whole school: 97%

Date Time Activity

Mon 13th March 3.15pm - RB Football Playground

Tues 14th March 3.15pm - 4.30pm Dodgeball Club Y3-Y6

Wed 15th March
Music Lessons with Mr Roe

Lego Club YR-Y4

Thurs 16th March

Fri 17th March 3.15 -5pm

Next School Week at a Glance 

Congratulations to Mrs VP, last week’s lottery winner.

Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

10th March 2023

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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For your information

LEAVE OF ABSENCE & SICKNESS

Permission for a leave of absence needs to be 
sought from the Head teacher should you 
wish to take your child out of school during 
term time for an exceptional reason. 

Please note that strict Government laws are 
in place in relation to school attendance.

Term time holidays are not permitted once 
your child has started school.  All holidays 
should be taken whilst the school is closed.  

Holidays in term time will not be considered 
as 'exceptional' and will NOT be authorised.

Your child's attendance is our shared priority.

If your child is unwell please inform the 
school office by 9.45am or message the class 
teacher on class dojo with a reason for 
absence and expected date of return.

Children who have contracted sickness 
and/or diarrhoea bugs must remain at home 
for 48 hours after last sickness/loose bowel 
movement.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

.

Winter Infection & Illness
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Good Shepherd Appeal boxes have been sent home .
Please could families donate what they can to this worthy 
cause.? 
We are asking pupils to colour in and decorate the boxes as 
well this year – winners will receive a £25 Amazon voucher. 
There is a QR code on the box which will take you to a 
special page on the website with activities and more 
information about the appeal.
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